
Miss Peyton’s First Grade Class – April 

Announcements 

 

 

This week at McRae 

This week at McRae is Dr. Seuss Week! 
The themes for each day are as follows: 

Day of the week Theme 

Monday The Cat in the Hat 

Tuesday The Lorax 

Wednesday Pajamas Day 

Thursday Thing One, Thing 

Two 

Friday Fox in Sox 

For more information on the themes, 

please visit my website! 

Parent Teacher Conference 

Parent teacher conferences will be held 

on Tuesday April the 9th from 3:00 pm to 

6:00 pm! Please feel free to come and 

discuss your child’s current academic 

achievements with me! I am looking 
forward to seeing all of you!  

 

 

 

This Month’s Sight Words 

Please work with your child on these to 

prepare them for their sight tests! The 
tests will be every Thursday! 

 I 

 can 

 we 

 the 

 at 

 am 
 it 

 

 

Field Trip to the Zoo! 

The First Grade classes will be taking 

a field trip to the Little Rock Zoo on 

Friday, April 26th. The busses will be 

leaving the school at 8:45 Friday 

morning. Your child will need to bring 

a sack lunch for the trip! I have 

attached the permission slip to this 

letter, along with the form to sign if 

you plan to meet us at the zoo! We 

are very 

excited! Please 

return the 

signed 

permission slip in 

your child’s 

folder by April 

19th! Please dress 

your child in their blue McRae field 
trip shirt! 

 

     Student of the Month 

The student of the month for Miss 

Peyton’s class for the month of 

April is Johnny Deer! This month 

Johnny has been exceptional in 

helping his 

classmates with 

homework, 

cleaning their 

centers, and 

listening to 

Miss Peyton! 

Congratulations 
Johnny, keep up the good work! 

 

Peyton Deason, First Grade. 

Peyton,Deason@smail.astate.edu 

  


